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From the entire Page Schools
Community, I say welcome back to
school to our returning pupils and
‘Welcome to Page Schools’ to our
new pupils and students of Page
Schools Junior Secondary. We hope
our holiday was restful and fun-
filled.
PAGE SCHOOLS IS ONE! HURRAY!
With all gratitude to God, we
celebrated our First Anniversary as
a school on 12th September, 2023. It
was a day of joy as we reminisced
on our first year of academic
activity and all that has transpired
in our institution. The entire Page
Schools Team, pupils/students and
parents were on hand to mark the
joyous occasion. We remain
eternally grateful to God for the
journey so far.
This term, Academic work has
commenced in earnest and all
hands are on deck making sure no
stone is left unturned in nurturing
well rounded learners.
It promises to be a very busy term
with lots of learning and fun
activities from the various
segments of school. We continue to
count on the support of our parents
as partners in the academic journey
of our unique children.
Together, we shall continue
“Nurturing for Excellence”.



      The first year anniversary of Page Schools was an absolute blast! 🎉

✨  The celebration was filled with excitement and joy as parents,

teachers, and students came together to commemorate this special

milestone. The event was a true testament to the strong sense of

community at Page Schools. Parents turned up in droves, showing

their unwavering support and love for the school. It was heartwarming

to see the parents actively engaged in the festivities, cheering on their

children and celebrating their accomplishments. The anniversary

celebration was a reflection of the incredible journey that Page

Schools has embarked upon in just one year. It was a time to

appreciate the hard work and dedication of the faculty and staff, as

well as to recognize the growth and achievements of the students.

Here's to many more successful years ahead for Page Schools! 🎈

PAGE SCHOOLS @ ONE!



DID YOU KNOW?!

 We've got some exciting news to
share in this month's newsletter.
Our Junior Secondary school has
started off the new term with a
bang! 🎉✨  We're thrilled to offer an
enriching and engaging curriculum
that will challenge and inspire your
children. From a wide range of
subjects to a variety of co-curricular
activities, we are committed to
providing a well-rounded education
for our students. Stay tuned for
updates on their progress and
achievements throughout the term.
Let's make this a fantastic year of
growth and learning together!

WORLD PEACE DAY  

 The International Day of Peace celebration

at Page Schools was absolutely incredible!

🌍 . Our pupils/students came together to

spread the message of peace and unity.

They took a walk around the school

compound, symbolizing their commitment

to creating a harmonious environment. It

was heartwarming to see the

pupils/students actively participating and

embracing the values of peace. This event

not only fostered a sense of community but

also reminded everyone about the

importance of promoting peace in our daily

lives.

                              



BIRTHDAYS 🎉✨                                                           

EARLY YEARS CORNER
Welcome to our first news letter for
the term and also welcome all our
new and old pupils. We have all
settled into our different classes
and as always we appreciate our
parents for making schooling
seamless for the children.

We trust that you will continue to
be involved in your child’s learning
as much as possible, to give your
child the best.

LEARNING THEMES
September: All about me
October: Animals
November: Plants

PRIMARY HUB  
We are in week 4(four). Pupils have been
engaged with ongoing observations to
enable us provide our pupils with the
best teaching strategies and resources.

Our Lab class to help improve pupils
reading and writing skills have been put
in place. It is imbedded into the school
timetable to help struggling pupils
bridge the gap and also extend a good
reading culture for pupils that are
grounded.

ONGOING ASSESSMENT: Pupils are being
formatively assessed weekly with
relevant feedback to enable us achieve
the objective for each lesson.

BOOKS FOR MID-TERM TEST : Books will
be sent home weekly to enable pupils
revise for their mid-term test.

                              

BIRTHDAYS 🎉✨

Happy birthday Aisha
 Mohammed! 🎉✨

Happy birthday St.
Michael Anya🎉✨

Happy birthday 
Najima Yakubu🎉✨



First Continuous Assessment.

Wednesday, 4th - Friday 6th of

October, 2023 has been Scheduled

for the First Continuous

Assessment.  

Parents please help them to revise  

in preparation for the test.

Also, we encourage you to subscribe

to the various co-curricular

activities provided by the school

which is geared towards our goal; to

produce individuals who are well

rounded in every sphere of life.

JUNIOR SECONDARY
So far, so good. Our Junior School

students are excited to be in Page

Schools and they are coping well in

their new environment.

    The importance of computers and

the accessibility of the World Wide

Web cannot be overemphasized. In

today's interconnected world, these

tools have become indispensable for

education, work, and communication.

However, along with these benefits, it

is crucial to recognize the need for

vigilant monitoring of technology

usage within our homes.

The school's IT department is working

on launching a new parent portal this

month, which will make accessing

students results even more seamless.

We are committed to enhancing your

online experience because your

comfort matters to us.            

ICT

ENHANCING YOUR ONLINE
EXPERIENCE

              



LEARNING CORNER

Pre- nursery 

Nursery Reception 

Primary Junior Secondary


